
John Bricknell

Redacted….

Redacted….

23rd January 2018

Dear Sir,

Re: WAL.R5 Scheme to build 67 Flats 

I would like to raise my objections to the above scheme for the following reasons;

Building 67 flats with 45 parking spaces will greatly increase the parking problems 

that currently exist in this area adding pollution, noise and damage to the 

environment. Also the access road to the scheme would be Saxon Way which is 

used by parents and children attending Holy Cross school, so there would be 

increased concerns for safety and welfare, which has been highlighted in the past 

with the introduction of a controlled pedestrian crossing on the Crooked Mile, which 

would be located to the front of the proposed scheme.

Natural light would be affected into our properties with any building of increased 

height properties.

The whole area would become overcrowded affecting our privacy, and safety, also 

adding stress to persons like myself and residents of Tudor Way who work shift 

patterns, where rest periods would be greatly affected.

The building of a new community centre would be of great benefit to the local 

community but adding 67 flats would be an environmental disaster!

Regards 

John Bricknell


